
 

 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2025/8                                                                                          19 April 2025 

 Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the provisional classes for students of Class XI will 
commence from Tuesday, 22 April 2025. These classes will help students get an early 
start in their chosen streams an also bridge the transition from the secondary to the 
senior secondary level .  

Please note that the Section wise List will be displayed on the school website on 
Monday, 21 April 2025. Streams have been allotted based on the choices filled by the 
students in the Google Form and their performance in the Pre-Board Examinations. 
Students are requested to check the school website and report to school as per the 
normal school timings. 

We wish all our students the very best as they embark on the new phase of their academic 
journey. 

Geeta Gangwani  

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 


